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Happy Summer!  

We all thought it would never arrive 

but here it is and we are busy as the 

bees. 

Lots of excitement at the depot.   

The caboose crew has been hard at 

work putting the finishing touches on 

the exterior.  The new roof donated by  

Armstrong was such a blessing  and 

allowed the crew to move forward 

with plans for the interior renovation.  

The society will be hosting ñRailroad 

Daysò on Saturday, August 20 and 

Sunday, August 21 during Melon Fes-

tival   

The 1225 Pere Marquette will be cele-

brating its 75 birthday with train 

rides to the public with multiple trips 

per day over the weekend.  Members of the Steam Railroading Institute will be on hand adjacent to the depot to han-

dle ticket sales.  Proceeds from the train rides will be used for preservation and restoration of the 1225 Pere Marquette 

and the Institute.  

Antique and Collectables along with railroad artifacts will be on display and for sale.  A model railroad show and sale 

is also scheduled at the depot.  Off site in front of the Historic Livingston County Court House on Saturday, August 

20th with be the Historical Societyôs Classic Car Show.  Proceeds from all events will fund ongoing preservation ef-

forts of the 1886 Train Station and the 1888 GT Caboose.   

The exterior of the caboose is beginning to have 

a new look.  Stacy Karnes, a talented local art-

ist is adding the logo on the caboose as one of 

the exterior finishing touches.   Stay tuned to 

see what happens to the black square! 

We must extend a huge thank you to the Boy 

Scouts for adopting the grounds and gardens. 

They look wonderful.  

Please consider becoming a member, make a 

donation, volunteer your time to preserve these 

landmarks.  

 

James ñRudyò Rudolph, President 
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